
 

 
 

Our School Vision 

May our lives shine with the light  

and love of Jesus 

 

https://www.bibury.gloucs.sch.uk/web 

 

Our Christian Value for this term is: 

Compassion   

 

What’s happening next week?   

 

Monday 29th      

Morning Activity Club with Mrs Cross 

Bibury Oaks 

Singing Club 

 

Tuesday 30th      

Morning Activity Club with Mrs Cross 

Music Lessons 

Bibury Oaks 

Dance Club 

 

Wednesday 1st     

Morning Activity Club with Mrs Cross 

Bibury Oaks  

Yoga Club  

 

Thursday 2nd     

Breakfast Club with Mr Peters 

PE 

Bibury Oaks  

Sports Club 

 

Friday 3rd    

Morning Activity Club with Mrs Cross 

Bibury Oaks 

Attendance 22nd November – 26th 

November 2021 

Whole School – 86.4% 

Acorns – 95.5% 

Oaks – 83.6% 

Mighty Oaks – 79.4% 

 

Bibury Bear will sit with Acorns Class 

next week as they had the best 

attendance. Well done! 

 

Stars of the Week 

Acorns star of the week is Violet for 

sustained progress with her reading.  

 

Oaks star of the week is Iyla for her 

well-planned and very enjoyable 

independent write. 

 

Mighty Oaks Learner of the Week 

This week, the work of everyone in the 

class was celebrated, with excerpts 

shared from their writing, a discussion 

about the challenges they have faced 

in mathematics and how they overcame 

misconceptions in science.  

 

TT Rockstars 

Bibury had the highest average score 

per pupil of all the DGAT schools that 

took part.  Of the 434 Primary Schools 

in this region that participated, we 

were 27th.   A well done to all the 

pupils who took part. 

 

Extra Layers 

The very cold weather is finally upon 

us and as we are still having to 

ventilate the school as per the 

government guidelines due to 

COVID19, windows and doors are kept 

open as and when possible.  Please send 

your child into school with extra layers 

to wear to keep warm.  These layers 

must be worn underneath school 

jumpers not instead of.  Children may 

wear their coats in the classroom 

during lessons if they wish. 

Message from the Bibury PTA 

Thank you for your donations 

towards our PTA Christmas 

tombola stall. We hope that you 

will be able to join us tomorrow at 

the Village Christmas Event, in 

Bibury Village hall, between 11am - 

1pm where cakes, mulled wine, 

Christmas gifts and much more 

will be for sale.  Thank you for 

your continued support. 

 

Play Safe  

This new initiative was launched at 

the weekend in collaboration with 

the FA and the NSPCC. It is all 

about checking parents are making 

sure that they have the right 

information about their children’s 

football clubs around who is 

safeguarding their child. Link here 

to the FA page and further 

information here. 

 

Up and Coming Events 

Friday 10th December  

Interim Reports  

 

Monday 13th December 

Nativity Play at Bibury Church 

2.00pm & 6.00pm, please can 

children arrive at 5.45pm for the 

evening performance. 

 

Wednesday 15th December 

Christmas Lunch 

Christmas Party  

Carol Service 3.15pm Bibury 

Church, everyone is welcome. 

 

Friday 17th December   

Last Day of Term 

No Bibury Oaks 

 

Residential Trips 

Years 5 & 6 

Wilderness – 18th–20th May  

Years 2,3 & 4 

Braeside – 4th–6th July 

https://www.bibury.gloucs.sch.uk/web
https://www.thefa.com/PlaySafe


 

 


